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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Re: Secondary reopening expectations  

 

As we reopen our academies for some learners from week commencing 15th June 2020, we are 

setting out our expectations regarding uniform and learner behaviour.  

 

Uniform  

 

As we welcome some learners back into school, we recognise that wearing full uniform including a 

blazer and tie isn’t practical at the moment. 

 

Our normal uniform expectations will still apply regarding hair, make up, nails, jewellery, accessories, 

hoodies and headwear. However, other areas of our uniform expectations have been amended to 

reflect the current situation. 

 

We suggest that learners who are attending school wear PE style clothes. This should be either of 

the following: 

 

 School PE top with plain dark coloured comfortable tracksuit bottoms and plain dark school 

trainers. 

 A plain top accompanied with plain black trousers or skirt (not jeans or leggings) with their 

school shoes.  

Respecting each other and our world 

 

We would like to ask parents/carers for their assistance in ensuring that their child is observing 

social distancing rules. 

 

Learners congregating together before or after school could cause anxiety in our local 

community. We ask all of our learners to ensure they ‘respect each other and our world’ and are 

mindful of social distancing as they travel to and from school. 

 

Thank you in advance for your full support and I hope you all stay safe and well.  

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 
Jo Higgins 

Chief Executive  


